Dear Mr. Nugent,

As part of the Draft update to the 2007 Idaho Energy Plan, | think it is important to integrate energy
efficiency in buildings as well as reviewing building codes on a 3 year cycle. This will help to avoid the
cost of new energy generation. | also think it should be required for municipalities of a certain size (e.g.
20,000-30,000 constituents) to conduct local energy plans that identify and prioritize energy efficiency
project and programs. This will help to foster local knowledge about energy efficiency. Thanks
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